
Administrative Offices 1150 Jacks Run Road North Versailles, PA 15137 

EAST ALLEGHENY SCHOOL DISTRICT  

 

    Mr. Donald L. MacFann  Superintendent of Schools 

          

  E-Mail:  dmacfann@eawildcats.net    

    Tele:  (412) 824-8012 Ext. 4151 Fax:  (412) 824-1062 

 

 

 

 

To:  East Allegheny Families   

From:  Donald L. MacFann, Superintendent 

Date:  March 11, 2020 

Re:  COVID-19 

 

The East Allegheny administrative team met on 3/5/2020 to review information on the Coronavirus 

(COVI-19).  Ms. Stark, School Nurse, reviewed current information provided by the Centers for Disease 

Control (CDC), PDE, Allegheny Health Department and the AIU.  We set forth the following 

recommendations: 

1. Twice daily walk through cleanings of common touch objects through the buildings, including 

hand rails, door handles/knobs and rest room areas. 

2. Enhanced cleaning of classroom areas.  

3. Discontinuing the use of wooded or plastic hall passes. 

4. Weekly disinfectant ‘fogging’ of common areas such as auditorium and gymnasium. 

5. Parent let containing information, suggestions and precautions. 

6. Inclusion of Pandemic Flu information and actions in the District Emergency Response/Crisis 

Plan. 

7. Posting of parent/community information in the District web site. 

Ms. Stark will continue to provide updated information regarding COVID-19 in school communities.  We 

are planning to meet again within the next week to review recommendations and procedures. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions, suggestions and/or 

concerns.  
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